Dear Parents,

Year 3/4 are preparing for their Harvest Assembly which will take place on **Monday 16**th **October at 2.45 pm**, to which all Y 3/4 parents are welcome to attend.

We are all aware that we are lucky to have enough to eat, but there are many people who struggle to feed their families.

Keighley Salvation Army runs a Food Bank to help such families and as part of our Harvest Festival celebrations we would like to donate some food. We would therefore be most grateful if the children in school could bring in one food item this week to help this worthy cause.

The Salvation Army have suggested that foods from the following list would be the most suitable.

Tins of Rice Pudding/Custard Meat/Fish/Soup/Pasta/Beans Pots of: Dried Rice/Pasta Biscuits/Cereal/UHT Milk Small bags of sugar

Thanking you all in anticipation of your kind generosity.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. H. Webb Mrs W. Hardcastle Miss.K. Lafberry Year 3/4 Teachers